
 

 

The following is a Company Announcement issued by 6PM HOLDINGS P.L.C., a company registered under 
the laws of Malta with company registration number C 41492 and having its registered office at Idox 
Business Centre, Triq it-Torri, Swatar, Birkirkara BKR 4012, Malta (hereinafter the “Company”), pursuant 
to the Listing Rules issued by the Listing Authority. 
 
 
Quote 
 
 

Information to the Market - COVID-19 
 
 
Reference is made to the company announcement published on 31st March 2020 (Ref: 6PM160) in furtherance of 
the outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The Company confirms its plans to settle the next interest payment that is due on 31st July 2020, in terms of the 
prospectus dated 8th July 2015. 
 
Furthermore, and with a view to retaining appropriate communication with investors during such times of 
uncertainty, a new communication channel has been established through which bondholders may address any 
concerns in connection with their investment in the Company’s 5.1% unsecured bonds 2025 directly to the 
Company. Specifically, bondholders may forward any such queries to the Company via email on 
6PMInvestors@idoxgroup.com or by following the link to the dedicated investor channel at: 
https://health.idoxgroup.com/investors/. 
 
The Company will continue to update its contingency planning and risk assessments in respect of COVID-19 as 
the impact of the virus develops and will issue further company announcements, as and when necessary, to ensure 
that effective disclosures are made to the market on an on-going basis. 
 
 
Unquote 
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Company Secretary  
7th April 2020 

mailto:6PMInvestors@idoxgroup.com
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealth.idoxgroup.com%2Finvestors%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cluca.vella%40gvzh.com.mt%7Cabb8f2e9a2204d791b8e08d7d70d9413%7C66cd26543fb64837900ffe8f64333337%7C0%7C1%7C637214325643659598&sdata=1vOmNef6%2BA3mmmJ4H8iOlPxhOkGFbeTZSYnXHP9aRBE%3D&reserved=0

